
 

 

Friday 5th May  
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week has been busy with preparation for exams and events recognising King Charles’ Coronation 
taking place tomorrow.  
 
Around the building there has been a selection of popular British music, students have ate the Kings 
‘favourite lunch’ on Thursday and today we had a celebratory street party style picnic lunch in the school 
canteen. Tutor time activities and a thought provoking assembly have taken place looking at the work of 
the British Monarchy and the powers of the King.  
 
The Business department hosted a careers event onsite from the Market Research firm Ipsos. Students 
involved in this programme have been working with Ipsos staff both at Mulberry UTC and at the Ipsos 
headquarters in East London. 
 
A huge thank you to all of the Year 12 and Year 10 parents who came to meet teachers at yesterday’s 
parents evening. We saw the largest turnout for parents evening we have ever had and teachers 
commented on how great it was that both parents and students were keen to know what to do to make 
more progress at home.  
 
We are hosting three final face to face interview days for new Year 12 applicants: 
Friday 5th May 3:15-4:30pm 
Friday 12th May 3:15pm-4:30pm 
Saturday 13th May 9:30am-1:00pm 
 
If your friend or relative has applied or is thinking of applying, please encourage them to attend, places 
for Year 12 are now extremely limited.  
 
We wish our Assistant Principal Ms Hatcher good luck as she starts her maternity leave today. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ms S Brian 
Acting Principal 
 
 


